
  
Senate Reference No. 09-6 

 
 
 

Question Time 
 

 
Each year faculty members receive performance evaluation forms for the Chancellor and the 
Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs (VCAA) but not for the Associate Vice Chancellors in 
Academic Affairs. Individuals appointed in those positions are given responsibilities that require 
interaction with many faculty members and administrators but currently faculty are not given 
an opportunity to evaluate their performance. What is the reason behind this? Will you be willing 
to implement an evaluation process for the Associate VCAAs? 
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